
Schools celebration  - Sisters and 
student reps from Presentation
Heritage Schools.
To be held at Kildare Catholic
College, Mount Erin cemetery and
convent gardens
Invited Guests only

We invite you to join us as we celebrate the
sesquicentenary (150 years) since our foundation

29th May 1874 -29th May 2024
Program of Events

Celebrating 
150
Years

Thursday 30th May
Mayoral Reception 5.30pm-7.30pm
Civic Centre
Invited Guests only

Friday 31st May

1pm-5pm OPEN AFTERNOON FOR ALL
Formalities, prayer ritual and blessing of
commemorative plaque to be placed in
the chapel. Visits to Mt Erin Chapel,
Heritage Centre and Erin Earth Gardens.
Afternoon tea in the boarding school
dining room and old convent dining room.
For catering arrangements, would you
please register your name and number of
guests, no later than Friday 10th May to
the email address below
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RSVP by 
10th May

  sesquicentenary1874@gmail.com

Saturday 1st June 
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